
AMEDD Civilian Corps Chief Msg # 46----Training Opportunity (9 January 2014) 
 
Good day, all, and Happy New Year to you! 
 
We have received an opportunity for members of our Corps to attend the AMEDD 
Executive Skills Course in April of this year.  MEDCOM civilians in positions 
involving managed care who desire to develop and enhance their healthcare 
management capabilities are eligible. Due to funding issues we can only select a 
two candidates to attend this course so it will be competitive. Funding for these 
individuals will come from the Civilian Corps Office.  We will also select 
additional local candidates in the Fort Sam Houston / San Antonio area for 
standby in case additional seats become available.  Application and course 
information is available on the AMEDD Civilian Corps website at 
https://ameddciviliancorps.amedd.army.mil under the “What’s New” link on the left 
side.  Consider whether this opportunity is for you and, if so, apply.  Remember, 
the application deadline is 31 January 2014.  Good luck! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
gregg 
 
Gregg Stevens, SES 
Deputy to the Commanding General 
AMEDD Center and School 
Chief, AMEDD Civilian Corps 
3060 Stanley Road, Ste 301 
Fort Sam Houston, TX 78234 
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